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Project 316
Mark Cahill, author of, “One Thing 
You Can’t do in Heaven” says this: “I 
can guarantee that there is one thing 
that you cannot do in Heaven that 
you can do on earth. You can worship 
God in Heaven. You can praise God 
in Heaven. You can sing songs in 
Heaven. But one thing you cannot do 
in Heaven is share your faith with a 
non-believer. Why? Because everyone 
in Heaven is a believer.  Do you 
realize that when you take your last 
breath, you will never again be able to 
talk with a lost person? Since that is 
true, shouldn’t it be a priority of your 
life to reach out to all the lost people 
on earth while you can?”  I would 
also add a priority to disciple new 
believers so that they can reach out to 
others with the Gospel also. (2 
Timothy 2:2)  

This privilege is neglected by many. 
Every Christian is guilty of not taking 
the opportunities that God gives us 
for sharing the Gospel. Project 316 is 
designed in part to equip believers to 
help them in sharing the Gospel.  Our 
first major phase is to prepare all the 
teachings in Hmong to put on the 
audio players. We urgently need 
prayer for the first phase to be 
completed so that we can start 
sharing the audio players with the 
Hmong. Completing this first phase 

of Project 316 is like driving a car in 
the city.  Although we are making 
some progress, we continue to run 
into roadblocks and traffic jams. 
Translating English to Hmong can 
sometimes be difficult because there 
are very few words in the Hmong 
language. So translating becomes a 
challenge.  Please pray that the 
translators will have the ability and 
the time to translate.

Teaching English and 
Computer Skills
For the upcoming school year starting 
in June we have been asked to teach 
English at the local Christian Hmong 
youth hostel. This is where some of 
the kids have been coming from when 
we run our Learning Center in our 
home. We have been working on new  
material to hopefully help them learn 
more, especially with reading English.    

Visitors
At the beginning of March, Mike’s 
sister, Stephanie, and her husband, 
Dave, came to visit us for a week. We 
enjoyed our time together, and Mike 
even got to do a zip-line course. Now 
we are preparing for more visitors 
next month. In mid-May, Sonja’s 
parents will visit. At the end of May, a 
Hmong family from Pennsylvania 
will come for a week to conduct some 
children’s Bible lessons and share 
their testimonies.

Prayer Requests
• Project 316: Again we urgently need 

prayer for the translations of the 
Hmong material so we can 
complete the first major phase of 
the project as soon as possible.

• For safe travels of Sonja’s parents 
and the Hmong family, who are 
coming to visit in May.

• Praise God that we were not 
affected by the earthquake that 
occurred near Indonesia on April 
11. Thankfully, there was no 
tsunami associated with it.

Ambassadors for Jesus Christ,
Mike, Sonja, Sinjin, Mikaela Zeek

www.amongthehmong.com 
mzeek@fim.org 

Z E E K I S M S

I solemnly charge you in the 
presence of God and of Christ 

Jesus, who is to judge the living 
and the dead, and by His 

appearing and His kingdom: 
preach the word; be ready in 

season and out of season; 
reprove, rebuke, exhort, with 

great patience and instruction. 
(2 Tim 4:1-2)
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